Appeal for Calderdale residents to
tackle invasive plant species to
protect the local environment and
reduce flood risk

People living in Calderdale are being urged to do their bit by reporting
sightings of invasive plants in their local neighbourhood as part of a
campaign to tackle invasive non-native species.
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